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Update Your Profile

We ask all European Chapter members to update
their profiles on the website www.fbinaa.org.

In this time of pandemic, the fact that we were
unable to meet in Tallinn in September 2020
makes it even more imperative to have a
complete address book of affiliates.

Then update your profile by entering your email
address that you prefer to be used to send You
correspondence, Your phone number (possibly a
cell phone) as well as a photo of Yourself.

We also encourage members to download the
“FBINAA Connect APP” for immediate updates,
&/or add a secondary email address to your
profile. Moreover You can easily communicate
with all members around the world regardless of
which mobile phone You are using.

We make members aware many agency spam
filters have increased due to cyber vulnerability
issues this year.

Book Presentation

The former Special Agent
Bob Pence published the
book ,My Non-Political FBI - 1
From Hoover to a Violent Amkrica".

Bob Pence is within the European
Chapter well-known, as he attended
very often our Retraining Sessions in
Europe.

The book is an informative and loving
look at the Bureau and the Special
Agents who serve there.

Bob also devotes a chapter on the EC-
Retrainer in Salzburg in 2015. He
especially mentioned the many
highlights of this conference.

He particularly emphasized the event
in the Stieglkeller: “The
entertainment was an Elvis Presley
tribute artist with the stage name of
Rusty, who frankly was the best Elvis
impersonator, considering voice and
appearance, whom | have ever
experienced!”

FBI

Dear members of the FBINAA European Chapter!

We would gladly like to inform you that we are ready to open
the registrations for the upcoming Croatia Retrainer.
Therefore, in the website: htips://fbinaa-sibenik2021.com
You will find the draft program and all important information
of the event.

Concerning the information for delegates, together with the opening of the
registration we would like to be additionally pointed out:

¢ the number of delegates at this point shall be limited to 190 (this is the
number of participants that the Convention Centre can accommodate in
current epidemiological circumstances). Regarding it, please advise is there
a possibility to form sort of “waiting list” up to number of 250 delegates in
case of changes of the epidemiological circumstances?

s transfers will be organized from/to Split and Zadar Airport on Saturday and
Sunday and after the Conference on Wednesday;

e conditions for entry into the Republic of Croatia are available on
https://mup.gov.hr/uzg-covid/english/286212

* all additional information regarding the COVID-19 policy will be uploaded
in due time.

Thank you very much in advance. For all questions,
please do not hesitate to contact us at any time.

Kind regards,
Vlatka VULIC PETKOVIC

President
Session #271
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